PLATFORM OF ETHIOPIAN PROFESSIONALS’ SOLIDARITY
FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT
(PEPSOD - KENYA)

August 15, 2018

Mrs. Konjit

Contribution to suport the Addis Ababa grenade victims

Reference is made to the USD 6,100 Contributed by members of the Platform of Ethiopian Professionals’
Solidarity for Sustainable Development in Kenya (PEPSoD) to support victims of the hand grenade
thrown at a rally in Addis Ababa on June 23, 2018. Following the discussion we had with the Black Lion
Hospital where victims were being treated and the recommendation by Dr. Biruk Wamisho, who closely
follows up treatment of the victims, the PEPSoD Core Team has decided the money to be distributed as
follows:

Etaferahu Wubshet Kebede — ETB 20,000

Semera Siyoum Tamene — ETB 20,000

Yaya Hika Hora — ETB 20,000

Fantaye Desalegn Abera who lost both legs and permanently disabled will get the remaining
balance.
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The core team also decided that the money should be deposited in their respective bank accounts and
not hand delivered. Accordingly, you are hereby authorized to deposit the above amounts in their
accounts on behalf of the PEPSoD.

Sincerely, o
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Geiahegn K Gebrehana

Chair, PEPSoD Core Team



